
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:          Meeting Date:  

Josh Sherman, Assistant Planner      March 18, 2025 

 

Title:  

Harrison Future Land Use Map – Village of Harrison  

 

Item for Discussion:   

The Village has contracted with SRF Consulting in conjunction with Calumet County to update the 

Village’s Comprehensive Plan. State law requires a rewrite of the plan every 20 years, and an update 

every 10 years. The last plan for the Village was approved in 2017. Even though we are not at the 10-year 

mark, the Village Board and staff have decided that due to all the changes happening in the village, it’s 

prudent to partner with the County to get our plan updated.  

 

The focus of the Comprehensive Plan update is the Future Land Use Map, which is used in the decision-

making process for the Plan Commission and the Village Board. Minor changes will occur with the 

chapter text to upgrade demographic area.  Completed chapters will be reviewed with the Plan 

Commission in April.  

 

Based on prior community engagement through a village survey, Village Board input, (3 Board Meetings 

in 2024) and staff input, the draft of the Future Land Use Map was prepared. This meeting will review 

the Plan Commission comments on the plan. Then on March 20, there will be an open house for the 

public to review the draft plan as well as an online survey. The plan will have a public hearing, as 

required by state statute, and will either be adopted in April or May 2025.  

 

 

Attachments: 

 DRAFT – Future Land Use Map  

 
 

 
 


